
New Ownership Of Chiropractic And Physical Therapy
Clinic Serving Dallas And Nearby Neighborhoods
Premier Chiro Health + Med Takes Ownership Of DMC Healthcare In
North Dallas

Published: 01/19/2023 12:50 PM

Newsroom

newsroom.submitmypressrelease.com
https://newsroom.submitmypressrelease.com/2023/01/19/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-
neighborhoods_499049.html

Mega Authority

Digital Journal
https://www.digitaljournal.com/pr/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

MarketWatch
https://www.marketwatch.com/press-release/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods-
2023-01-19?mod=search_headline

The Associated Press
https://apnews.com/press-release/kisspr/health-alternative-medicine-kisspr-dallas-physical-therapy-f35e88d964b0e641208ec93baffc50e8

TV/RADIO Newswires

metro.newschannelnebraska.com
https://metro.newschannelnebraska.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-
neighborhoods

southeast.yournewsnet.com
http://southeast.newsnetmedia.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-
neighborhoods

lifestyle.thepodcastpark.com
http://lifestyle.thepodcastpark.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-
neighborhoods

lifestyle.953hlf.com
http://lifestyle.953hlf.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

www.wicz.com
https://www.wicz.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

lifestyle.rewind1019.com
http://lifestyle.rewind1019.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

lifestyle.1045thedan.com
http://lifestyle.1045thedan.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

lifestyle.3wzfm.com
https://lifestyle.3wzfm.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

1 of 23

For additional services and expanding your digital market footprint - contact me today for a free consultation

https://newsroom.submitmypressrelease.com/2023/01/19/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods_499049.html
https://www.digitaljournal.com/pr/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
https://www.marketwatch.com/press-release/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods-2023-01-19?mod=search_headline
https://apnews.com/press-release/kisspr/health-alternative-medicine-kisspr-dallas-physical-therapy-f35e88d964b0e641208ec93baffc50e8
https://metro.newschannelnebraska.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://southeast.newsnetmedia.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://lifestyle.thepodcastpark.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://lifestyle.953hlf.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
https://www.wicz.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://lifestyle.rewind1019.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://lifestyle.1045thedan.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
https://lifestyle.3wzfm.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods


www.htv10.tv
https://www.htv10.tv/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

central.newschannelnebraska.com
https://central.newschannelnebraska.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-
neighborhoods

midplains.newschannelnebraska.com
https://midplains.newschannelnebraska.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-
neighborhoods

northeast.newschannelnebraska.com
https://northeast.newschannelnebraska.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-
neighborhoods

panhandle.newschannelnebraska.com
https://panhandle.newschannelnebraska.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-
neighborhoods

plattevalley.newschannelnebraska.com
https://plattevalley.newschannelnebraska.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-
neighborhoods

rivercountry.newschannelnebraska.com
https://rivercountry.newschannelnebraska.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-
neighborhoods

southeast.newschannelnebraska.com
https://southeast.newschannelnebraska.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-
neighborhoods

southwest.yournewsnet.com
http://southwest.newsnetmedia.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-
neighborhoods

lifestyle.southernsportstoday.com
http://lifestyle.southernsportstoday.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-
neighborhoods

lifestyle.680thefan.com
http://lifestyle.680thefan.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

www.wpgxfox28.com
https://www.wpgxfox28.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

lifestyle.967wshv.com
http://lifestyle.967wshv.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

www.wtnzfox43.com
https://www.wtnzfox43.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

lifestyle.magic979wtrg.com
http://lifestyle.magic979wtrg.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

lifestyle.maverick1023.com
http://lifestyle.maverick1023.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

lifestyle.mykmlk.com
https://lifestyle.mykmlk.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

www.yournewsnet.com
https://www.newsnetmedia.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

michigan.yournewsnet.com
http://michigan.newsnetmedia.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-
neighborhoods

midwest.yournewsnet.com
http://midwest.newsnetmedia.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-
neighborhoods

northeast.yournewsnet.com
http://northeast.newsnetmedia.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-
neighborhoods

2 of 23

For additional services and expanding your digital market footprint - contact me today for a free consultation

https://www.htv10.tv/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
https://central.newschannelnebraska.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
https://midplains.newschannelnebraska.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
https://northeast.newschannelnebraska.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
https://panhandle.newschannelnebraska.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
https://plattevalley.newschannelnebraska.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
https://rivercountry.newschannelnebraska.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
https://southeast.newschannelnebraska.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://southwest.newsnetmedia.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://lifestyle.southernsportstoday.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://lifestyle.680thefan.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
https://www.wpgxfox28.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://lifestyle.967wshv.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
https://www.wtnzfox43.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://lifestyle.magic979wtrg.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://lifestyle.maverick1023.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
https://lifestyle.mykmlk.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
https://www.newsnetmedia.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://michigan.newsnetmedia.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://midwest.newsnetmedia.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://northeast.newsnetmedia.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods


west.yournewsnet.com
http://west.newsnetmedia.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

www.snntv.com
https://www.snntv.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

lifestyle.earl983.com
http://lifestyle.earl983.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

lifestyle.xtra1063.com
http://lifestyle.xtra1063.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

lifestyle.us983.com
http://lifestyle.us983.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

lifestyle.countrylegends1059.com
http://lifestyle.countrylegends1059.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-
neighborhoods

lifestyle.1077lakefm.com
http://lifestyle.1077lakefm.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

Mega Digital Local USA Newswires

ChineseWire
https://go.chinesewire.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

The Daily News
https://smb.bogalusadailynews.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Magnolia State Live
https://smb.magnoliastatelive.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

The Natchez Democrat
https://smb.natchezdemocrat.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

The Orange Leader
https://smb.orangeleader.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Port Arthur News
https://smb.panews.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Picayune Item
https://smb.picayuneitem.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Southwest Daily News
https://smb.southwestdailynews.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-
Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Alabama Now
https://smb.alabamanow.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Albert Lea Tribune
https://smb.albertleatribune.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

The Andalusia Star-News
https://smb.andalusiastarnews.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

L'Observateur
https://smb.lobservateur.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

3 of 23

For additional services and expanding your digital market footprint - contact me today for a free consultation

http://west.newsnetmedia.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
https://www.snntv.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://lifestyle.earl983.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://lifestyle.xtra1063.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://lifestyle.us983.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://lifestyle.countrylegends1059.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://lifestyle.1077lakefm.com/story/48189078/new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
https://go.chinesewire.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.bogalusadailynews.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.magnoliastatelive.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.natchezdemocrat.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.orangeleader.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.panews.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.picayuneitem.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.southwestdailynews.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.alabamanow.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.albertleatribune.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.andalusiastarnews.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.lobservateur.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8


The Panolian
https://smb.panolian.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

The Outlook
https://smb.alexcityoutlook.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Americus Times-Recorder
https://smb.americustimesrecorder.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-
Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

The Atmore Advance
https://smb.atmoreadvance.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

The Advocate-Messenger
https://smb.amnews.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Austin Daily Herald
https://smb.austindailyherald.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

American Press
https://smb.americanpress.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

The Daily Leader
https://smb.dailyleader.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

The Oxford Eagle
https://smb.oxfordeagle.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

The Vicksburg Post
https://smb.vicksburgpost.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Bluegrass Live
https://smb.bluegrasslive.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Claiborne Progress
https://smb.claiborneprogress.net/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

The Clanton Advertiser
https://smb.clantonadvertiser.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

The Brewton Standard
https://smb.brewtonstandard.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

The Demopolis Times
https://smb.demopolistimes.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Elizabethton Star
https://smb.elizabethton.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

The Greenville Advocate
https://smb.greenvilleadvocate.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

The Jessamine Journal
https://smb.jessaminejournal.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

The Kenbridge Victoria Dispatch
https://smb.kenbridgevictoriadispatch.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-
Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

4 of 23

For additional services and expanding your digital market footprint - contact me today for a free consultation

https://smb.panolian.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.alexcityoutlook.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.americustimesrecorder.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.atmoreadvance.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.amnews.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.austindailyherald.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.americanpress.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.dailyleader.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.oxfordeagle.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.vicksburgpost.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.bluegrasslive.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.claiborneprogress.net/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.clantonadvertiser.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.brewtonstandard.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.demopolistimes.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.elizabethton.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.greenvilleadvocate.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.jessaminejournal.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.kenbridgevictoriadispatch.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8


Leader Publications
https://smb.leaderpub.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

The Luverne Journal
https://smb.luvernejournal.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

The Selma Times-Journal
https://smb.selmatimesjournal.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

The Stanly News & Press
https://smb.thesnaponline.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

The Troy Messenger
https://smb.troymessenger.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

The Winchester Sun
https://smb.windsorweekly.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

The Clemmons Courier
https://smb.clemmonscourier.net/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Gates County Index
https://smb.gatescountyindex.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Harlan Enterprise
https://smb.harlandaily.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Ironton Tribune
https://smb.irontontribune.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Davie County Enterprise Record
https://smb.ourdavie.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

The State Journal
https://smb.state-journal.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

The Charlotte Gazette
https://smb.thecharlottegazette.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

The Coastland Times
https://smb.thecoastlandtimes.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

The Interior Journal
https://smb.theinteriorjournal.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

The Tidewater News
https://smb.thetidewaternews.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

The Tryon Daily Bulletin
https://smb.tryondailybulletin.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Farmville Herald
https://smb.farmvilleherald.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Salisbury Post
https://smb.salisburypost.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

5 of 23

For additional services and expanding your digital market footprint - contact me today for a free consultation

https://smb.leaderpub.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.luvernejournal.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.selmatimesjournal.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.thesnaponline.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.troymessenger.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.windsorweekly.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.clemmonscourier.net/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.gatescountyindex.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.harlandaily.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.irontontribune.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.ourdavie.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.state-journal.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.thecharlottegazette.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.thecoastlandtimes.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.theinteriorjournal.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.thetidewaternews.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.tryondailybulletin.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.farmvilleherald.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.salisburypost.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8


Shelby County Reporter
https://smb.shelbycountyreporter.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-
Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

The Smithfield Times
https://smb.smithfieldtimes.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Suffolk News-Herald
https://smb.suffolknewsherald.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Washington Daily News
https://smb.thewashingtondailynews.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-
Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

The Wetumpka Herald
https://smb.thewetumpkaherald.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-
Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Cordele Dispatch
https://smb.cordeledispatch.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

LaGrange Daily News
https://smb.lagrangenews.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Middlesboro News
https://smb.middlesboronews.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

The Roanoke-Chowan News-Herald
https://smb.roanoke-chowannewsherald.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-
Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

The Tallassee Tribune
https://smb.tallasseetribune.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

The Post Searchlight
https://smb.thepostsearchlight.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Valley Times-News
https://smb.valleytimes-news.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

The Lowndes Signal
https://smb.lowndessignal.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Washington City Paper
https://pr.washingtoncitypaper.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Leesville Leader
https://smb.theleesvilleleader.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

The Prentiss Headlight
https://smb.prentissheadlight.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

AgriNews Publications
https://pr.agrinews-pubs.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Kendall County Now
https://pr.kendallcountynow.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Bureau County Republican
https://pr.bcrnews.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

6 of 23

For additional services and expanding your digital market footprint - contact me today for a free consultation

https://smb.shelbycountyreporter.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.smithfieldtimes.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.suffolknewsherald.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.thewashingtondailynews.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.thewetumpkaherald.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.cordeledispatch.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.lagrangenews.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.middlesboronews.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.roanoke-chowannewsherald.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.tallasseetribune.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.thepostsearchlight.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.valleytimes-news.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.lowndessignal.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://pr.washingtoncitypaper.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.theleesvilleleader.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.prentissheadlight.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://pr.agrinews-pubs.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://pr.kendallcountynow.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://pr.bcrnews.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8


Creston News Advertiser
https://pr.crestonnews.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

The Daily Chronicle
https://pr.daily-chronicle.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

The MidWeek
https://pr.midweeknews.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Osceola Sentinel-Tribune
https://pr.osceolaiowa.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Kane County Chronicle
https://pr.kcchronicle.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Lake County Journal
https://pr.lakecountyjournal.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

The Times
https://pr.mywebtimes.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Newton Daily News
https://pr.newtondailynews.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Northwest Herald
https://pr.nwherald.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Ogle County News
https://pr.oglecountynews.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Prairie Advocate
https://pr.prairieadvocate.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Putnam County Record
https://pr.putnamcountyrecord.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

The Daily Gazette
https://pr.saukvalley.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

The Herald-News
https://pr.theherald-news.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Morris Herald-News
https://pr.morrisherald-news.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

My Suburban Life
https://pr.mysuburbanlife.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

News-Tribune
https://pr.newstrib.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Beauregard News
https://smb.beauregardnews.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Hattiesburg.Com
https://pr.hattiesburg.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

7 of 23

For additional services and expanding your digital market footprint - contact me today for a free consultation

https://pr.crestonnews.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://pr.daily-chronicle.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://pr.midweeknews.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://pr.osceolaiowa.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://pr.kcchronicle.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://pr.lakecountyjournal.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://pr.mywebtimes.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://pr.newtondailynews.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://pr.nwherald.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://pr.oglecountynews.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://pr.prairieadvocate.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://pr.putnamcountyrecord.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://pr.saukvalley.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://pr.theherald-news.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://pr.morrisherald-news.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://pr.mysuburbanlife.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://pr.newstrib.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://smb.beauregardnews.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://pr.hattiesburg.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8


Walnut Creek Magazine
https://pr.walnutcreekmagazine.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

MB News
https://pr.thembnews.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Style Magazine
https://pr.stylemg.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Bradfordville Bugle
https://pr.bradfordvillebugle.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Boreal Community Media
https://pr.boreal.org/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Times of San Diego
https://pr.timesofsandiego.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Chester County Press
https://pr.chestercounty.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

WNC Business
https://pr.wncbusiness.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Ashland Town News
https://pr.ashlandtownnews.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Medway & Millis Town News
https://pr.millismedwaynews.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Norwood Town News
https://pr.norwoodtownnews.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Hopedale Town News
https://pr.hopedaletownnews.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Franklin Town News
https://pr.franklintownnews.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Natick Town News
https://pr.naticktownnews.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Norfolk & Wrentham Town News
https://pr.norfolkwrenthamnews.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-
Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Omaha Magazine
https://pr.omahamagazine.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Holliston Town News
https://pr.hollistontownnews.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?
storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8

Authority Newswires (Business / Financial)

7 Rivers Livestock
http://www.7riverslivestock.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
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https://pr.walnutcreekmagazine.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://pr.thembnews.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://pr.stylemg.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://pr.bradfordvillebugle.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://pr.boreal.org/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://pr.timesofsandiego.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://pr.chestercounty.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://pr.wncbusiness.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://pr.ashlandtownnews.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://pr.millismedwaynews.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://pr.norwoodtownnews.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://pr.hopedaletownnews.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://pr.franklintownnews.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://pr.naticktownnews.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://pr.norfolkwrenthamnews.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://pr.omahamagazine.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
https://pr.hollistontownnews.com/article/New-Ownership-Of-Chiropractic-And-Physical-Therapy-Clinic-Serving-Dallas-And-Nearby-Neighborhoods?storyId=63c9881dc940f4618605a4e8
http://www.7riverslivestock.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods


Ag Southwest Crop & Ranch Insurance
http://www.agsouthwest.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

AgBest Cooperative Inc.
http://www.agbest.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-
nearby-neighborhoods

AgRail LLC
http://www.agrail.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-
nearby-neighborhoods

Agri-Way Partners, LLC.
http://www.agriwaypartners.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

AGrowStar
http://www.agrowstar.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-
nearby-neighborhoods

Anton Co-op
http://www.antoncoop.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Arabi Gin
http://www.arabigin.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-
nearby-neighborhoods

Augusta Farmers Coop
http://www.augustafarmers.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

Azalia Elevator Inc.
http://www.azaliaelevator.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Banner Co-operative Elevator Association
http://www.bannercoop.net/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Bar-G Feedyard
http://www.bar-g.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-
nearby-neighborhoods

Beardsley Farmers Elevator Company
http://www.beardsleyfe.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Bieri Grain, LLC
http://www.bierigrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-
nearby-neighborhoods

Bloomington Livestock Exchange
http://www.bloomingtonlivestock.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

Bolt Marketing LLC
http://www.boltmarketingllc.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

Boston Gin Company
http://www.bostonginco.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

BRT AG & TURF
http://www.brtagandturf.net/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Brugler Marketing & Management, LLC
http://www.bruglermarketing.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

Butterfield & Associates Grain
http://www.butterfieldgrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
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http://www.agsouthwest.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.agbest.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.agrail.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.agriwaypartners.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.agrowstar.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.antoncoop.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.arabigin.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.augustafarmers.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.azaliaelevator.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.bannercoop.net/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.bar-g.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.beardsleyfe.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.bierigrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.bloomingtonlivestock.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.boltmarketingllc.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.bostonginco.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.brtagandturf.net/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.bruglermarketing.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.butterfieldgrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods


Cain Agra
http://www.cainagra.net/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-
nearby-neighborhoods

Cameron Grain Corporation
http://www.camerongrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

CDR Farms, LLC
http://www.cdrfarmsllc.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Cedar County Coop
http://www.cedarcountycoop.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

Central Plains Trading
http://www.centralplainstrading.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

Cherokee Gin & Cotton Co.
http://www.cherokeegin.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Choice Cotton
http://www.choicecotton.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Clare-Mar Farms Limited
http://www.claremarfarms.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Collwest Grain Ltd.
http://www.collwestgrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

CO-OP Services, Inc.
http://www.coopservicesinc.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

Cooperative Grain and Supply
http://www.cgsmc.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-
nearby-neighborhoods

Corpus Christi Grain Company
http://www.corpuschristigrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

Country Futures Inc.
http://www.countryfutures.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Countryside Ag Service
http://www.countrysideagservice.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

CropGuard Group, Inc.
http://www.cropguardinsurance.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

Cunningham Farms, Inc.
http://www.craiggrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-
nearby-neighborhoods

Dacoma Farmers Coop
http://www.dacomacoop.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Danvers Farmers Elevator Company
http://www.dfefarmpartners.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

Dean Cluck Feedyard
http://www.deancluckfeedyard.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
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http://www.cainagra.net/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.camerongrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.cdrfarmsllc.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.cedarcountycoop.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.centralplainstrading.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.cherokeegin.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.choicecotton.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.claremarfarms.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.collwestgrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.coopservicesinc.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.cgsmc.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.corpuschristigrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.countryfutures.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.countrysideagservice.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.cropguardinsurance.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.craiggrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.dacomacoop.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.dfefarmpartners.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.deancluckfeedyard.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods


Dixon Gin Co., Inc.
http://www.dixongin.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-
nearby-neighborhoods

Doerun Gin Company
http://www.doerungin.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-
nearby-neighborhoods

Doon Elevator, Inc
http://www.doonelevator.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Driscoll Grain Coop, Inc.
http://www.driscollgrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Dumas Co-op Elevators
http://www.dumascoop.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Dummer's Grain Service & Buck County Grain
http://www.dummersgrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Earling Grain & Feed
http://www.earlinggrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Edon Farmers Co-op
http://www.edonfarmerscoop.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

Elkhart Coop Equity Exchange
http://www.elkhart.coop/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-
nearby-neighborhoods

Farmers Co-op Alva
http://www.alvacoop.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-
nearby-neighborhoods

Farmers Coop Association - Snyder, OK
http://www.snyderfarmerscoop.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

Farmers Coop Elevator - Morganville Coop
http://www.morganvillecoop.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

Farmers Coop Elevator Rosholt
http://www.rosholtelevator.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

Farmers Coop Mill and Elevator - Carnegie
http://www.carnegiecoop.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Farmers Cooperative - Carmen, Aline, Cherokee, Ames, Drummond
http://www.carmencoop.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Farmers Cooperative Association - Tonkawa, OK
http://www.gocoopok.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-
nearby-neighborhoods

Farmers Cooperative Association of Eldorado
http://eldoradocoop.yourgin.com//markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

Farmers Cooperative Elevator Co. MN Hanley Falls
http://www.farmerscoopelevator.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

Farmers Elevator & Exchange, Inc.
http://www.farmerseande.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods
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http://www.dixongin.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.doerungin.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.doonelevator.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.driscollgrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.dumascoop.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.dummersgrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.earlinggrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.edonfarmerscoop.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.elkhart.coop/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.alvacoop.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.snyderfarmerscoop.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.morganvillecoop.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.rosholtelevator.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.carnegiecoop.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.carmencoop.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.gocoopok.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://eldoradocoop.yourgin.com//markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.farmerscoopelevator.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.farmerseande.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods


Farmers Exchange
http://www.farmersexchangecoop.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-
serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

Farmers Grain Company - Roseville
http://www.fgcroseville.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Farmers Grain Elevator
http://www.farmersgrainelevator.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

Farmers Grain of Dorans
http://www.doransfarmers.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Forest Agri Services LTD.
http://www.forestagriservices.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

French Camp Grain Company, Inc.
http://www.frenchcampgrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

Friona Wheat Growers, Inc.
http://www.frionawheatgrowers.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

Gard Trading Services (Farmers View)
http://www.cfgag.net/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-
nearby-neighborhoods

Glendenning Grain
http://www.glendenninggrainandsoil.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-
serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

Glenwood Elevator Inc.
http://www.glenwoodelevator.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

Gowanlea LTD.
http://www.gowanlea.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-
nearby-neighborhoods

Grainland Cooperative - IL
http://www.grainlandcooperative.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

Green City Livestock Marketing, LLC
http://www.greencitylivestock.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

Gulf Coast Cooperative
http://www.gulfcoastcoop.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

H & B Specialties, Inc.
http://www.hbspecialties.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Hemmer Grain, LLC
http://hemmergrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-
nearby-neighborhoods

Holmes Agro
http://www.holmesagro.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Hull Feed & Produce, Inc
http://www.hullfeed.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-
nearby-neighborhoods

Ida Farmers Co-op
http://www.idafarmers.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods
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http://www.farmersexchangecoop.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.fgcroseville.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.farmersgrainelevator.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.doransfarmers.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.forestagriservices.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.frenchcampgrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.frionawheatgrowers.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.cfgag.net/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.glendenninggrainandsoil.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.glenwoodelevator.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.gowanlea.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.grainlandcooperative.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.greencitylivestock.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.gulfcoastcoop.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.hbspecialties.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://hemmergrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.holmesagro.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.hullfeed.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.idafarmers.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods


InterMountain Beef
http://www.intermountainbeef.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

Investors Commodity Services
http://www.investorsics.net/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Iowa Farm Bureau
http://markets.iowafarmbureau.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

James Valley Grain, LLC
http://www.jamesvalleygrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

J-LYN Grains
http://www.jlyngrains.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-
nearby-neighborhoods

Judge Farms
http://www.judgefarms.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Keller Grain
http://www.kellergrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Land Run Farmers Cooperative - OK
http://www.oklandruncoop.net/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Lang Farms, Ltd.
http://www.langfarms.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-
nearby-neighborhoods

LeRoy Coop
http://www.leroycoop.coop/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Les Young Farms Ltd
http://www.lesyoungfarms.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Lick Elevator Inc.
http://www.lickelevator.com//markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Litchfield Farmers Grain
http://www.lfdfarmers.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-
nearby-neighborhoods

Little Sioux Corn Processors
http://www.littlesiouxcornprocessors.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-
serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

Lubbock Feeders
http://www.lubbockfeeders.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

McCune Farmers Union Coop Association
http://www.mccunecoop.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Meade Cooperative & Elevator Supply Company
http://www.meadecoop.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Melrose Farm Service Inc
http://www.melrosefarmservice.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

Mid-Columbia Insurance Inc.
http://www.mcin.biz/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-
nearby-neighborhoods
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http://www.intermountainbeef.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.investorsics.net/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://markets.iowafarmbureau.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.jamesvalleygrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.jlyngrains.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.judgefarms.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.kellergrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.oklandruncoop.net/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.langfarms.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.leroycoop.coop/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.lesyoungfarms.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.lickelevator.com//markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.lfdfarmers.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.littlesiouxcornprocessors.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.lubbockfeeders.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.mccunecoop.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.meadecoop.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.melrosefarmservice.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.mcin.biz/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods


Mid-Valley Cotton Growers, Inc.
http://www.midvalleycottongrowers.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-
serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

Mobley Gin Company
http://www.mobleygin.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Montrose Grain and Supply, LLC
http://www.montrosegrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Mulvane Cooperative Union
http://www.mulvanecoop.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

North Missouri Livestock Auction LLC
http://www.northmissourilivestockauction.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-
clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

Northwest Investments
http://nwinvestmentsllc.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Offerle Cooperative Grain & Supply Company
http://www.offerle.coop/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-
nearby-neighborhoods

OFOR
http://ofor.agricharts.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-
nearby-neighborhoods

Omega Farm Supply, Inc. & Gin Company
http://www.omegafarmsupply.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

Parrish Shop & Sales LLC
http://parrishshop.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-
nearby-neighborhoods

PCE Producers Coop Elevator
http://www.pcefloydada.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Petersen Custom Farming
http://www.petersencustomfarming.ca//markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-
serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

Pilot Grove Elevator Cooperative, Inc.
http://www.pilotgrovecoop.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Prairie Central Coop
http://www.prairiecentralcoop.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

Premium Feed & Grain
http://www.premiumfeedgrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

Prentice Elevator
http://www.prenticeelevator.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

Pro Ag Farmers Co-op
http://www.proagfarmers.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Pro-Ag Marketing
http://www.proagmarketing.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

Professional Ag Marketing Inc.
http://www.professionalagmarketing.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-
serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
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http://www.midvalleycottongrowers.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.mobleygin.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.montrosegrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.mulvanecoop.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.northmissourilivestockauction.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://nwinvestmentsllc.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.offerle.coop/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://ofor.agricharts.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.omegafarmsupply.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://parrishshop.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.pcefloydada.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.petersencustomfarming.ca//markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.pilotgrovecoop.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.prairiecentralcoop.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.premiumfeedgrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.prenticeelevator.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.proagfarmers.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.proagmarketing.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.professionalagmarketing.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods


Progressive Marketing Strategies, Inc
http://www.agtrade.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-
nearby-neighborhoods

Punkin Center Gin
http://www.punkincentergin.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

Rangeland Cooperatives, Inc.
http://www.rangeland.coop/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

RCM Co-op
http://www.rpafarmers.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Remsen Farmers Coop
http://www.remsencoop.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Rickett Grain Co.
http://www.rickettgrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Ringneck Energy
http://www.ringneckenergy.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

RKM Grain
http://www.rkmgrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-
nearby-neighborhoods

Roanoke Farmers Association
http://www.roanokefarmers.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

Rolling Acres Farm - Canada
http://www.rollingacresgrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

Rolling Hills Gin
http://www.rollinghillsgin.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

S & B Cattle Company
http://www.sandbcattle.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Salem Grain
http://www.salemgrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Sargeant Grain Co.
http://www.sargeantgrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Schlabs Hysinger
http://www.shcommodities.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

Schramm Feedlot
http://www.schrammfeedlot.net/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

Sidwell Strategies, LLC
http://www.enterprisegrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

SilverEdge Cooperative
http://www.silveredgecoop.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

Siouxland Energy Cooperative
http://www.siouxlandenergy.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
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http://www.agtrade.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.punkincentergin.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.rangeland.coop/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.rpafarmers.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.remsencoop.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.rickettgrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.ringneckenergy.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.rkmgrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.roanokefarmers.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.rollingacresgrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.rollinghillsgin.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.sandbcattle.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.salemgrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.sargeantgrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.shcommodities.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.schrammfeedlot.net/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.enterprisegrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.silveredgecoop.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.siouxlandenergy.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods


Snittjer Grain Co
http://www.snittjer.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-
nearby-neighborhoods

Sooner Cooperative, Inc.
http://www.soonercoop.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Sowega Cotton Gin & Warehouse, LLC.
http://www.sowegacotton.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Spartan Insurance Agency
http://www.spartancrop.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Stafford County Flour Mills
http://www.scfmco.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-
nearby-neighborhoods

State Line Grain & Feed LLC
http://www.statelinegrainfeed.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

Stickney Coop Elevator
http://www.stickneyelevator.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

Stone Station Elevator
http://www.stonestationelevator.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

Stoneybrook Elevators
http://www.stoneybrookelevators.ca/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

Strauss Feedmill / MPS Egg Farms
http://www.straussfeedmill.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

Texas Producers Cooperative
http://www.texasproducerscoop.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

The Cotton Gin
http://lenoxcottongin.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-
nearby-neighborhoods

The Farmers Elevator Grain & Supply Assn.
http://www.thefarmerselevator.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

The Insurance Shop, Inc.
http://www.theinsuranceshopinc.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

The Jewell Grain Co.
http://www.jewellgrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Top Tier Commodities
http://toptiercommodities.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Trainor Grain & Supply Company
http://www.trainorgrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Tremont Co-operative Grain Co.
http://www.tremont.coop/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-
nearby-neighborhoods

Tri-Cities Grain, LLC.
http://www.tcgrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-
nearby-neighborhoods
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http://www.snittjer.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.soonercoop.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.sowegacotton.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
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http://www.straussfeedmill.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.texasproducerscoop.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://lenoxcottongin.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.thefarmerselevator.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.theinsuranceshopinc.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.jewellgrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://toptiercommodities.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
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http://www.tcgrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods


Triple-M-Farms
http://www.triplemfarms.us/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Trotter, Inc.
http://www.trotterinc.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-
nearby-neighborhoods

Turner Seed Inc.
http://www.turnerseedinc.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Turon Mill & Elevator, Inc.
http://www.turonmill.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-
nearby-neighborhoods

Underwood Grain Limited
http://www.underwoodgrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

USA-LSA
http://www.usa-lsa.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-
nearby-neighborhoods

Uvalde County Farmers Coop
http://www.uvaldecoop.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Waitt Grain Co
http://waittgrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-
nearby-neighborhoods

Walters Co-op Elevator Assn
http://www.walterscoop.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-
and-nearby-neighborhoods

Waukon Feed Ranch
http://www.waukonfeedranch.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

Western Cooperative Company
http://www.westco.coop/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-
nearby-neighborhoods

Wheatfield Grain
http://www.wheatfieldgrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

Wilson Farms Grain Storage and Elevation
http://www.wilsonfarms.ca/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-
nearby-neighborhoods

Winchester Ag Service, Inc
http://www.winchesteragservice.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-
dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods

Antelope Valley Press
https://avpress.marketminute.com/article/kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-
neighborhoods

Appeal-Democrat
https://appeal-democrat.marketminute.com/article/kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-
nearby-neighborhoods

Bakersfield.com
https://bakersfield.marketminute.com/article/kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-
neighborhoods

fox47
https://fox47.marketminute.com/article/kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-
neighborhoods

FWNBC
https://fwnbc.marketminute.com/article/kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-
neighborhoods

17 of 23

For additional services and expanding your digital market footprint - contact me today for a free consultation

http://www.triplemfarms.us/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.trotterinc.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.turnerseedinc.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.turonmill.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.underwoodgrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.usa-lsa.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.uvaldecoop.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://waittgrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.walterscoop.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.waukonfeedranch.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.westco.coop/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.wheatfieldgrain.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.wilsonfarms.ca/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
http://www.winchesteragservice.com/markets/stocks.php?article=kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
https://avpress.marketminute.com/article/kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
https://appeal-democrat.marketminute.com/article/kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
https://bakersfield.marketminute.com/article/kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
https://fox47.marketminute.com/article/kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods
https://fwnbc.marketminute.com/article/kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-neighborhoods


Hannibal Courier - Post
https://hannibal.marketminute.com/article/kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-
neighborhoods

Herald-Whig
https://whig.marketminute.com/article/kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-
neighborhoods

Imperial Valley Press
https://ivpressonline.marketminute.com/article/kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-
neighborhoods

KBJR/CBS3
https://kbjr.marketminute.com/article/kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-
neighborhoods

KTIV
https://ktiv.marketminute.com/article/kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-
neighborhoods

KTTC
https://kttc.marketminute.com/article/kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-
neighborhoods

KVOA
https://kvoa.marketminute.com/article/kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-
neighborhoods

KWWL
https://kwwl.marketminute.com/article/kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-
neighborhoods

lodinews.com
https://lodinews.marketminute.com/article/kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-
neighborhoods

Millennium Trust Company
https://mtrustcompany.marketminute.com/article/kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-
nearby-neighborhoods

Santa Maria Times
https://santamariatimes.marketminute.com/article/kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-
nearby-neighborhoods

Shelby Daily Globe
https://sdgnewsgroup.marketminute.com/article/kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-
nearby-neighborhoods

The Porterville Recorder
https://recorderonline.marketminute.com/article/kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-
nearby-neighborhoods

The Sun Chronicle
https://thesunchronicle.marketminute.com/article/kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-
nearby-neighborhoods

The Union Democrat
https://uniondemocrat.marketminute.com/article/kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-
nearby-neighborhoods

The Westerly Sun
https://thewesterlysun.marketminute.com/article/kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-
nearby-neighborhoods

Times-Herald
https://thnews.marketminute.com/article/kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-
neighborhoods

WAOW
https://waow.marketminute.com/article/kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-
neighborhoods

WBNG
https://wbng.marketminute.com/article/kisspr-2023-1-19-new-ownership-of-chiropractic-and-physical-therapy-clinic-serving-dallas-and-nearby-
neighborhoods
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